
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26119

The legislation will allow the State Board of Education to restructure the staff of the State Board of Education
to support implementation of the Higher Education Task Force recommendations. Additional positions will
still require approval by the Idaho Legislature.

FISCAL NOTE
The Governor's Fiscal Year 2019 budget recommendation includes $269,500 for 1.0 FTP to allow the State
Board of Education to hire an executive staff member to lead the implementation of the recommendations of
the Higher Education Task Force including the effort to implement a shared services operation to consolidate
administrative functions across higher education such as information technology, finance, human resources,
and procurement.

Contact:
Marilyn Whitney, Senior Special Assistant for Education and Government Services
Governor's Office
(208) 854-3060

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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